
 

Statement on A-levels and GCSE reforms 

Teesside University will accept the newly structured A-level and GCSE 

qualifications.  

We do not plan to make major changes to our programme entry requirements, 

but course leaders for each programme will review the content and the 

assessment specifications for the courses.  Where we may need to make some 

specific adjustments to our programme entry requirements, these will be 

included in our course information for 2017 entry. 

 


